
Summer Law Clerk  
 
Ziontz Chestnut seeks a summer law clerk with a strong academic background and 
compelling life experience to work with the firm’s seven attorneys in the summer of 
2023.  Candidates who can contribute to advancing the firm’s commitment to diversity 
and inclusion are encouraged to apply.  Our collegial, team-based approach to legal work 
will immerse the law clerk in a wide variety of challenging legal issues.   
 
Ziontz Chestnut has over fifty years of practicing Indian law for tribal clients nationwide, 
and our expertise includes virtually all legal issues tribes confront. While in-person work 
at our Seattle office is preferred, we are open to remote work.  This paid position will 
remain open until filled.    
 
Please send in a single PDF file your cover letter, resume, law school transcript and one 
writing sample representing your own written work to Hiring Attorney at 
applicant@ziontzchestnut.com with a subject line of “Summer Law Clerk.”  For more 
information about the firm, please visit our website at www.ziontzchestnut.com.  
 
 
 
 


